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10th  May 2018 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

 

All 3rd year students will visit the National History Museum (Archaeology) and the 

National Gallery in town, on Thursday, 24th May as a part of their revision for Junior 

Certificate History. This is a wonderful opportunity for students to review many of their 

1st and 2nd year topics in a very practical way. Both the museum and the gallery are free of 

charge. We will be getting a private bus to and from town at a cost of 6 euro per student. 

This payment must be made online in advance, using the Easy Payments Plus option on 

the school website by Friday, 18th May. 

 

All 3rd year students must go to the lecture theatre at 8.30 on the morning of the trip. We 

will leave school at 9am and return to school at approximately 3pm.  Students may bring a 

packed lunch or if they wish they may bring money to buy their lunch in town. Students 

must wear their full school uniform. 

 

I would be obliged if you could please sign the permission slip below and ask your 

daughter to return it to her form teacher as soon as possible. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

_________________________ 

Freda Kinsella 

Year Head 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dear Ms Kinsella 

I have read your letter re 3rd year History trip and I give my daughter permission to attend. 

Signed:  _______________________________ (Parent/Guardian)    Date:  _________________ 

 

Daughter’s name:  __________________________________           Class:  __________________ 

 

Founded 1953 

Templeogue Road, Terenure, Dublin 6w 

Telephone 4903241 Fax 4922511 

Email: admin@olschool.ie 


